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Richardson County Commissioners to Meet Tuesday 
 (KLZA) Richardson County Commissioners will spend the majority of their time on reviewing
budget proposals for the 2012-13 fiscal year when they meet Tuesday. Reviews with various county
officials are scheduled for Tuesday afternoon.

A public hearing is scheduled for 9:15 a-m on an application to the Pawnee Area Regional
Revolving Loan Board / Application Review Committee from Den’s Country Meats in Table Rock
to refinance an equipment loan.

At 9:30 a-m Highway Superintendent Scott Huppert will meet with Commissioners.  During the visit
wage increases for Road Department foremen and the administrative assistant will be considered; a
contract with Sta-Bilt Construction Company for an armor coating project will be reviewed;  the
Road Department budget proposal for 2012-13 will be reviewed and a program agreement on the
Preston Road North and South project will be discussed.

County Assessor Pam Vice will meet with Commissioners at 10:45 a-m to discuss a contract with
Pritchard & Abbott for appraisal / assessment services of oil and gas production sites and equipment
and review of her budget. 
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